



Once again the week has gone by very quickly. I would like to wish all our families who celebrated Eid, Eid Mubarak. I hope you had a lovely day. The weekend has been a bit of a wash out—here's hoping we see some better weather this week!

Joanne Clayton

Head of Primary

Road Safety

We have had a number of parents raise concerns about children being safe outside of school once they have been collected.

One concern is in regard to cars completing u-turns on Huddersfield Road. We are asking parents and carers to avoid doing these as there is a high risk of a collision.

We are also asking parents and carers to use the two pedestrian crossings near school to cross Huddersfield Road.

Not only does this ensure the children are crossing safely but teaches them good road safety awareness.

Curriculum

Nursery have been learning all about different lifecycles and how to care for animals. They have also created their own wormery.



Attendance

It is absolutely vital that where possible children do attend school and they are encouraged to do so daily.

The children have missed so much school time over the past year and it is imperative that they do not miss more, not just in terms of their academic attainment but also for their social skills and mental health.



Stars of the Week week ending 14th May 2021

This week the Stars of the Week are...

Nursery	Blaine	3CR	Cecilia
UFA	Esme	4DF	Lacey
UFD	Hazel	4JM	Kian
1SA	Doltan	5JC	Grace
1JB	Courtney	5MM	Louis
2SM	Issac	6LH	Lucas
2RM	Dawson	6SB	Amelia
3EH	Charlie		

Mr Breakwell's Sports Stars

Nursery	Harlyn	3CR	Ava Grace
UFA	Jackson	4DF	Dylan
UFD	Cairon	4JM	Liberty
1SA	Darcy	5JC	Layla
1JB	Tommy	5MM	Taylor
2SM	Lizah	6LH	Cole
2RM	Lilly	6SB	Oscar
3EH	Mason		